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1 February 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As part of Safer Internet Day 2022, King Henry VIII School will be holding a virtual parents and guardians event on Tuesday 8th February at 6pm.

In this session, we will discuss:-

· Staying safe online (including a brief outline of the different social media apps used by students today);
· Online bullying;
· Peer-to-peer sexual harassment and abuse via the internet;
· Gaming;
· Support for parents and carers.

We will talk through the following booklet that you can view before the session https://www.kinghenryviiischool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=366&type=pdf, and then have time for you to ask questions after the presentation.  The presentation itself will last for around 30 minutes.

If you would like to attend, please use the link below to access the event on Microsoft Teams.

Safer Internet Day presentation
Tuesday 8th February 6pm

Microsoft Teams meeting 
Join on your computer or mobile app 
Click here to join the meeting 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Mr J Parkinson
Assistant Headteacher 
Pennaeth Cynorthwyol
READY   RESPECTFUL   RESPONSIBLE    								               PAROD   PARCHUS   CYFRIFOL
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